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MISSING WCCC EXTENDED FURLOUGH INMATE RETURNED TO WCCC 

  
HONOLULU – Missing extended furlough inmate Alpha Iuli (pronounced E-uli) was 
returned to the Women’s Community Correctional Center this evening. Honolulu Police 
arrested Iuli over the weekend.  Iuli’s was on an extended furlough pass and failed to 
check in at the facility on February 28. 
 
Iuli (49 yrs. old) is serving time for Theft 2.  Escape 2 is expected to be added to her 
charges. She was tentatively approved for parole and awaiting the parole board to set 
the release date.  
 
She is a community custody inmate on extended furlough with pass 
privileges. Community Custody is the lowest custody level. Inmates in the extended 
furlough program live and work outside of the facility but must check in at various times 
throughout the month. 
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